SPECIAL EVENT PLANNTED FOR ALL QUILTERS

SAVE THIS DATE Saturday, April 18, 2015

The Fredericktown Community Tourism Committee invites you to attend Quilters Market Day,
Saturday, April 18, 2015 at Fredericktown High School, 111 Stadium Drive Fredericktown, OH
43019. Set up 8:00 a.m. Doors open 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

We plan a day of fun and sharing. The concept is a “flea market” for quilters. Quilt shops, guilds,
and quilters, regardless of your skills level. If you are interested in renting space to sell your
quilting items, please see the attached application. A guild or individual may rent a space to sell
extra tools, fabric, books, patterns and anything quilt related. This would be a good event for
novice quilters to purchase quilting items at “flea market” prices and view some of the latest
equipment.

Details are in the works for a very special quilt show, “Quilts through Time”. Information about
submitting a quilt will be posted on the website. If this sounds interesting, and hopefully, exciting
to you, please invite your friends to come to Fredericktown, at SR 95 and SR 13 for our Quilters
Market Day. This would be a great opportunity to show off quilted treasures, make new friends
and sell your items.

A poster is attached to display. Please feel free to copy the poster and share with friends.

Lunch will be available, plus quilt related demonstrations of new techniques and equipment.
Check the www.Fredericktown.net website for more details in the coming weeks.

Market Day Committee: Judy Divelbiss, Patty Hoar, Lisa Pfouts and Kathy Toms


http://www.Fredericktown.net

